Exe Estuary Trail Petition: Sample Letter
This sample letter is provided for illustration purposes. It shows the basic format for correspondence to Devon County Council and includes examples of possible content. Please amend to your own style and include your own views and practical experience. Remember you can put your letter in the box for delivery at the Lympstone Newsagent(Old Post Office). 
Your Address & Post Code

Date

Committee Secretariat
Office of the Chief Executive 

County Hall

Topsham Road

Exeter

EX2 4QD

Dear Sir,

Request for an off-road route for the Exe Estuary Trail through Lympstone
I am writing to request an alternative route for the Exe Estuary Trail (EET) through Lympstone. I support the EET as a whole, but the use of the village roads as the primary route for the EET in Lympstone is unsuitable and unsafe. There have been numerous accidents and near misses involving cyclists and pedestrians and cyclists and vehicles, and the problem is growing as the use of the EET for commuting and leisure purposes is increasing. Sadly, I feel it is only a matter of time before a fatality occurs. 
The risks are particularly high in Lympstone because: (1) the narrow roads through the village include steep hills and blind bends, (2) most sections are single track with no pavements, (3) many residents’ front doors open directly on to the road and (4) there is high pedestrian movement to/from village facilities, including the train station, pubs, cafe & shops. 
The negative impact on the community in Lympstone is significant as many residents, particularly the elderly, are increasingly fearful of walking in the village. Some have experienced abusive language from speeding cyclists. Not only does this result in stress for the pedestrian, but it highlights the frustration of some cyclists having to travel through the village when they simply wish to get to their destination as soon as possible.  
The development of an alternative route for the EET along the railway line with clear access points to the village would benefit everyone, and support Devon County Council’s strategy for sustainable travel. It would enable commuter cyclists and others who do not wish to stop in the village to pass by more quickly with less risk of incident, while residents and visitors wishing to enter the village can do so easily. The village will therefore remain a safe and attractive environment, and visitors will continue to enjoy the services of the local businesses. 

Please treat this request as a matter of urgency.
Yours faithfully,

Your signature
Your name printed
